




















65th Street Reconstruction Project

About the Project
As part of its Sweet Streets initiative, The City of Richfield 
is planning for the reconstruction of 65th Street in 2021. 
The 65th Street “Phase 1” project was paused last August 
to better align with potential redevelopment in the area. 
This year, we are picking up where we left off, but we are 
extending the project farther west, focusing on the entire 
length of 65th Street from Nicollet Avenue to Rae 
Drive/66th Street. We are also including restriping 
improvements to Lyndale from 62 to 66th Street to 
improve bike mobility and pedestrian safety. The project 
will evaluate improvements to balance multi-modal 
mobility and access throughout the corridor including at 
the intersection of 65th Street and Lyndale Avenue. 
Upgrades will also be made to public utilities and storm 
sewer to mitigate flooding.

The City has recognized this as a unique opportunity to 
revisit the street’s design and function, to ensure they 
represent the best approach to meet the community’s 
transportation needs into the future.

Project Contacts
Have Questions? Want to Provide us 
Feedback? Please reach out to these 
contacts and let us know what you think!

Jack Broz, City of Richfield
Transportation Engineer
Phone: (612) 861-9792
Email: JBroz@richfieldmn.gov

Bill Klingbeil, P.E. Kimley-Horn and 
Associates Consulting Engineer
Phone: (612) 294-7275
Email: william.klingbeil@kimley-horn.com
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65th Street Reconstruction Project

Project Needs:
1. Existing pavement is deteriorating
2. Large storm events cause extensive area 

flooding
3. Limited access to and from the 

neighborhood to the north
4. Gaps in the trail network, including to/

from the park/lake
5. Pedestrian facilities are not ADA 

compliant

Project Timeline
The approximate timeline for this project is:

Preliminary Design and
Alternative Analysis

2020 2021 2022

Winter to 
Spring 2020

Spring 2021 -
Fall 2021

Summer -
Fall 2020

Construction

Final Design

Purpose Statement:
To address area flooding, provide pedestrian 
and bicyclist accommodations, and address 
motorist access needs along and across 65th 
Street from Nicollet Avenue to 66th Street.

For more information about the 
65th Street Reconstruction 
Project, visit:  
richfieldsweetstreets.org Project Goals/Priorities:

1. Improve connectivity for all modes
2. Increase pedestrian visibility
3. Create a comfortable walking/biking

environment along and across 65th Street
4. Reduce flooding impacts within the

roadway and on private property
5. Minimize property impacts
6. Coordinate improvements with adjacent

Hub Shopping Center redevelopment 
where possible



Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey about the 65th Street Reconstruction Project.  We 

appreciate your feedback! 

1. The proposed improvements include adding a roundabout at 65th Street and Lyndale Avenue, 

medians, bike lanes, new shared-use trails, and preserving on-street parking. Do you agree that 

the proposed improvements address the problem statement and project needs? 

• Yes 

• No 

• Not sure 

 

2. Do you have any comments regarding the proposed improvements capturing the problem 

statement and project needs? 

 

 

3. Anything else you’d like the project team to know? 
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